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February 14, 2017



Dr. Martha D. Saunders Office of the President Building 10, Room 225
11000 University Parkway
Pensacola, FL 32514


Dear Dr. Saunders:

Congratulations on your inauguration as the sixth president of the University of West Florida.

On behalf of everyone at the University of North Alabama, we extend warm greetings and sincere congratulations as you begin your tenure as president.

I am enclosing a proclamation of congratulations from UNA. I look forward to working with you in higher education.


Sincerely,



	         Kenneth D. Kitts
President
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